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 Enquiries to: Andrew Sturgeon 
Phone no: 01923 226400 

Our reference: WRR21/VIC2  
Date: 29th November 2021 

 
Dear Resident,  
 
Re:  Proposed introduction of No Waiting At Any Time on Farraline Road  
 
The Council has received requests from businesses to review the existing parking restrictions to the 
rear of your properties, as vehicles parking within the layby can hamper deliveries and accesses, 
especially by larger vehicles.  
 
The current restrictions allow for overnight and all day Sunday parking whilst Keep Clear Markings are 
noted on the ground, unfortunately there are still occurrences when vehicles are unable to access the 
rear of your properties.  It is therefore proposed that the existing No Waiting Monday to Saturday 
8am-6.30pm is converted to No Waiting At Any Time (double yellow lines), within the “layby area”.  
.  
A plan (Drawing Reference WRR21/TRO/IF/VIC2) showing the proposals is attached for your review.  
 
If you wish to make a comment on the proposals, please contact me by telephone or email 
TID@watford.gov.uk. The deadline for this is Monday 20th December 2021.  
 
As local residents, your views are important and all responses received will be reviewed with your 
local Ward Councillors, prior to making any decision to proceed to the statutory consultation stage.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Andrew Sturgeon  
Senior Traffic Engineer.  


